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JANUARY MEETING REVIEW
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Todd Pfahl presents the fundamentals of Raised Floor HVAC. 

As a side note, the January issue of Consulting-Specifying Engineer magazine focused on underfloor air distribution.
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"Show and tell" after the presentation with a typical raised floor section and supply diffuser.  The VAV box is mounted to the floor panel and has a sliding, linear damper to maintain a constant discharge velocity at varying airflows.
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SPEAKER:  Dr. Paul Torgersen


President Emeritus


Virginia Polytechnic Institute


& State University





ROANOKE DINNER AGENDA


Tuesday, February 19, 2002 


Dinner meeting at the


Clarion Hotel Roanoke Airport


6:00 PM – Social Hour


7:00 – 7:30 PM – Dinner


7:30 – 8:30 PM – Program


Please make reservations by 4:00 PM


Thursday, February 14, 2002


to


Margaret McBride (540) 857-3262


or


� HYPERLINK mailto:mmcbride@hsmm.com ��mmcbride@hsmm.com�


Cost of dinner will be $17.00


Spouses are cordially invited.
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President's Corner





Adding new members to our chapter rolls is the most important thing we do each year.  It keeps our Society growing and vibrant.  There are many young engineers in our community who need to join our organization.  It provides them with information they can get no where else and provides them with a key networking opportunity to talk to other engineers who have similar interests.  We need EVERYONE’S help in recruiting new members.  Please talk to the other people in your office or organization about becoming a member of ASHRAE.  Most of the engineering firms in our valley and beyond, pay all or part of the dues which makes joining painless.  Bring a prospective new member to the March meeting – there will be a surprise waiting for you if you do!!!





The January meeting was a success.  We had a luncheon meeting in Lynchburg that was well attended and dinner meeting in Roanoke at the Women’s Club.  There was a lively discussion in both cities about the merits of underfloor distribution systems.  We thank Todd Pfahl with York International for an informative presentation





We had a great turn out for our seminar on piping and refrigerant specialties.  Ten people attending and had high praise for the instructor, Jim Coleman.  The chapter will be providing training seminars before the meetings in March and April.  The class will start at 3 PM and finish at 5:30 PM. The seminars will focus on areas that the junior engineers need to assist them in their daily work, but they are open to all.  We are keeping the cost as low as possible, $50.00 per person, and would like 8 to 10 students in each seminar.   Jim Coleman will be the instructor and the information will be commercial free.   You may sign up by going to the chapter Website, ashraeroanoke.org, and registering or e-mailing me.  


                                                            





Dave Pierson




































































                                                                                                                             					




































































                                                                  Dave Pierson
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ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE


2000 – 2001 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


		Phone:	Email:


President	David Pierson	540-563-2828	dapierson@trane.com


Pres.Elect	John Mann	540-344-5513	jmann@mckinney-usa.com


Vice Pres.	Jeff Perry	540-342-1816		jperry@lpa-inc.com


Secretary	Gary Anderson	540-345-8020	ganderson@spectrumpc.com


Treasurer	Mike Wright	540-857-3100	mwright@hsmm.com


Governor	James Sledd	540-344-6664	jes@sfcs.com


Governor	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com	


Governor	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com


Past Pres.	Bill Hamill	540-857-3268	bhamill@hsmm.com








2000 – 2001 COMMITTEE CHAIRS


Shenandoah


    Section	Howard Arthur	540-464-7308	arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu


Membership	Keith Workman	804-346-1275	kw.rwh@verizon.net


Student


Activities	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com


Programs	Jeff Perry	540-342-1816	jperry@lpa-inc.com


Historian	David Cunningham	540-772-1017


Refrigeration	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Research	Bill Hamill	540-857-3268	bhamill@hsmm.com


TEGA	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Newsletter	John Mann	540-344-5513	jmann@mckinney-usa.com


Webmaster       Bill Hamill             540-857-3268	bhamill@hsmm.com











						











Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE





Web Page:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/�





 Please contact Mike Wright – 857-3100 (� HYPERLINK mailto:mwright@hsmm.com ��mwright@hsmm.com�) if you are interested in being a sponsor with a business card advertisement.








BOARD OF GOVERNORS





Meeting





Thursday, February 14, 2002





4:00 PM – 5:30 PM





Virginia Trane Office








Check Us Out


� HYPERLINK HTTP://www.ashraeroanoke.org ��HTTP://www.ashraeroanoke.org�





The ASHRAE Roanoke website is better than ever.  You can now register for the meetings and sign-up for this e-newsletter directly from the Website.








Details of FEBRUARY Program


national engineer's week





SPEAKER:       DR. PAUL TORGERSEN, 


 


Dr. Paul Torgersen is President Emeritus of Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University, and holds the University’s John W. Hancock Jr. Chair of Engineering.  He came to Virginia Tech in 1967 as professor and head of the Department of Industrial Engineering.  In 1970, he was appointed Dean of the College of Engineering.  He also served two terms as interim president of the university, has been president of Tech’s Corporate Research Center, and was interim vice president for development and university relations.  Dr. Torgersen was named President of Virginia Tech in 1993.  He received the 1992 Sporn Award for teaching excellence, was named Virginia’s Engineering Educator of the Year in 1992, and was awarded the 1994 Lamme Medal as the outstanding engineering educator in the nation.  In 1999, he received the College of Engineering’s Outstanding Service Award.  Dr. Torger7sen continues to teach at least one class per semester at Virginia Tech.


 


Dr. Torgersen will discuss the future direction of engineering in major academic settings.














February 2002 Meeting





Thursday, 21 February 2002





6:00 P.M. Social


6:30 P.M. Dinner





Evers Family Restaurant


US 11, Mt. Crawford, VA





I-81, Exit 240, Go West 1 mile to US 11, North ½


mile to Evers on the Right





7:30 Program Artificial Heart Pumps





Please make reservations


before 11:30 A.M. on 18 February


by


E-Mail ARTHURJH@VMI.EDU


or


Voice 540 464 7581





COST: $11.00 per person, $ 6.00 for Students.























Shenandoah Section of


the Roanoke ASHRAE Chapter











		


Electronic Newsletter





Welcome to the Roanoke Chapter's electronic ASHRAE Newsletter. If you received a hard copy, then we do not have an e-mail address for you. Please send your e-mail address or comments to John Mann at � HYPERLINK mailto:jmann@mckinney-usa.com ��jmann@mckinney-usa.com� or 344-5513.  We will continue to send hard copies to anyone not currently using e-mail.





Engineer’s Week Celebration


Without Engineers the World Stops





Our Speaker for the evening is Dr. Paul Allaire





Dr. Allaire is the Wade Professor of


Virginia and is the Director of the


Virginia Artificial Heart Research


Program. He earned his B.S. and


M.E. degrees from Yale and a Ph.D.


in Mechanical Engineering from


Northwestern in 1971. He has been


on the faculty at the University of


Virginia since 1972. Dr. Allaire’s


research interests span several areas


of rotating machinery: bearings, rotor


dynamics, seals, controls and fluid flows. He is active in


biomechanics research. He has published over 140 technical


publications including over 50 refereed journal publications


and one textbook on finite elements.











Upcoming Meetings





March 12 – Dinner at Roanoke County Women's Club


Membership Night


Topic – Building Commissioning





April 18 – JOINT ASME MEETING


Dinner at Roanoke County Women's Club








Engineer’s Week Banquet for February 2002: Artificial Heart Pumps





Dr. Paul Allaire will present a summary of his current research on the development of centrifugal heart pumps (with magnetic bearings) which are being designed to be implanted in humans. A major research activity is the design, development and testing of a magnetic bearing supported artificial heart for human implantation. Several prototypes have been successfully tested in pumping both water and blood. The project is in collaboration with the Utah Artificial Heart Laboratory and Medquest Products, Inc.





Take pride in your profession and come help us celebrate National Engineer’s Week. Our speaker has assured me that the program will be appropriate for engineers and non-engineers so please bring your spouse to the meeting.
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